

9-10-23

Related Arts Weekly Agendas: https://sites.google.com/wdpsd.com/wdpsd.com/wdpislibrary/learning/related-arts

<u>RA Class &</u> <u>Teacher</u>	<u>Class News</u>
Art Mrs. Lowe	 5th Grade: Students are starting their stop-motion animation unit this month! They will be working in small groups to create their short animations which combine the use of traditional art supplies and technology. 6th Grade: Students are learning about the printmaking process by creating their own stamp and making copies of it using ink and paper. Artsonia! If you haven't activated your student's account yet then click this link https://www.artsonia.com/connect/K6TYR78Y and enter their name to request access. You will get email updates whenever a new project has been uploaded, and you can buy high quality keepsakes with your child's artwork on it while supporting the IS Art program! Art Club: This year, Art Club is going to focus on fiber art (crocheting, knitting, weaving, etc.) If your child is interested in learning more about fiber art, they can find a permission slip in the art room. There is a \$3 fee to cover supplies. Art Club will meet Mondays after school from 2:50-3:30 in the art room. There will be two 10-week sessions (1st semester and 2nd semester). The first session will run from 9/23/24-11/25/24 and the second session will run from 2/3/25-4/14/25. Art Room Instagram: Keep up with what's happening in the art room by following our Instagram page https://www.instagram.com/ms.corsten_artclass/
<u>Choir</u> Mrs. Lisowe	We've had a great start to the school year! We have been focusing on establishing routines, getting to know each other, different parts of the voice, and the basics of good singing. I've been having a great time getting to know all of your children! It seems early, but I'm going to share the two concert dates of the year with you. I know how busy schedules can get so hopefully having these dates right away will help down the road! Winter Concert - Thursday, December 12th Fifth Grade: 6:00 pm Sixth Grade: 7:00 pm Spring Concert - Tuesday, May 20th Fifth Grade: 6:00 pm Sixth Grade: 7:00 pm All concerts will be held at the West De Pere High School Auditorium.
Physical Education Mrs. Lozar Mr. Zornow	The first week of school went off without a hitch! Students will start the year reviewing gym procedures and building community with team building activities. Don't forget students must have proper footwear in order to participate in class. No crocs, sandals or boots. We will allow students to borrow from our shoe library if they forget.

STEM

Gene

Mrs. Kohl

General STFM:

-We would love your recycled *cereal boxes*, *paper towel cardboard inserts* and *caps to detergent bottles*. Feel free to send them with your child to STEM or drop them off in the office labeled "STEM." Also, if you are looking to get rid of any types of toys that students could construct things with, we would take those off your hands as well. Thanks in advance!

5th Grade STEM: Students begin the year doing a unit called Measuring Time. In this they will do a variety of experiments with ways to measure time. At the end they will create a 30 second timer.

6th Grade STEM: 6th grade students will begin the year with a cardboard construction unit. They'll use Virtual Reality to view different structures and then design and create their own.

Guidance

Class (5th Grade)

Mr. Johnson

For the month of September we will have lessons on feeling/emotions, listening/following directions and the September Phantom Phundamental of Unity. Fifth Graders have Guidance class once every six school days.

<u>World</u>

French Class:

<u>Language-</u> <u>French</u>

(6th Grade)

Madame VDB- MERCI to everyone who has already turned in the \$1 that was listed on the school supply list for French class! If you have not yet sent your \$1 to school, please do so at your earliest convenience. This can be turned in to Madame VDB or to your child's homeroom teacher. The \$1 will go towards paying for treats that will be provided later in the semester when family members will be invited in to view a French performance put on by the students.

French Club:

Sixth grade students are invited to join the French Club this year! Whether students have French during 1st semester or 2nd semester, all are welcome to join!

Students who would like to join French Club are asked to make a one time per year contribution of \$5 to help offset the costs of the French Club activities and events.

There will be one French Club event per month all school-year long. Our first event of the year will be on Thursday, September 19 after school until 3:30 p.m. Students should meet in the French classroom after school, and we will walk together to the Middle School for the event. Please plan to pick up your child at 3:30 p.m. from the Circle Drive in front of the Middle School.

World

<u>Language-</u> <u>Spanish</u>

(6th Grade)

<u>Señora</u> <u>Steingraber</u>

Spanish Class: Students and Families:.Hola to students and families that have me this semester! The year has started off fantástico! This year students will be learning a mini conversation in Spanish and Spanish basics. Before they leave for Thanksgiving break they will be tested on the conversation and another oral presentation towards the end of the semester. Parents will be invited to the second presentation. Emails will be sent closer to the time. I will also be sending a syllabus home with each student so that you have more information on how to contact me and the class.

Spanish club: Sixth graders are invited to join the Spanish Club this year. You may still join if you are not in Spanish yet. Students are allowed to be in both Spanish and French clubs in 6th grade.

There will be one Spanish club event per month all year long. Tuesday September 24 will be our first getting to know each other event. The cost is a one time per year \$5 contribution that will be used for our club fiestas and activities throughout the year. We meet in the Spanish room and walk to the middle school. Students should be picked up in front of the middle school at 330 for the first meeting. Sign up sheets are in the Spanish room.